Hemingford Grey Primary School
Newsletter

Hemingtord Grey

We are all so proud of our Year 6 pupils this week as they have shown calm commitment to sitting
each of their SATs papers throughout the week. They are enjoying the 'Life Education Centre'today
which you may have seen on the playground. The focusisabout ‘Decisions’. Thisisagreat endto a
busy week.

Mrs Parkerrecently sentan email to say, ‘We love to celebrate children's successes in schooland do
this on a daily basis. We would also like to be able to celebrate any successes they have out of school
and would like your help to be able to do this!If you have anything you think we could celebrate
aboutyourchild, please do email me (mparker@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk') with a photo or
copy of a certificate for example so we can display it on our 'Let's Celebrate' wall in the school hall.
The achievement really can be anything! Maybe your child has passed a ballet exam, won a football
match or learnt toride their bike. Big or smallwe wantto be able to celebrate their success! We
have a board full of celebrationsin the hall and enjoy sharingthem in Friday Assembly. Pleasedo
keepsendingthem!

With the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee coming up in half term, we have a week of activities coming up.

You will receivean overview of activities on Monday, so will know about some of the things that
your child will take partin.

| wishyou all a very enjoyable weekend!
Mrs Marriott

Headteacher

Imailto:mparker@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk




The Eco Committee have organised forthe school to take part in "Walkto School week' next week -
Monday 16th to Friday 20th May - The children will also be taking part with some fun activities
duringthe week!




What's on next week:

Monday 16th May

Year 1 & 2 Swimming

AnsteyArt ArtClub - Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years5 & 6: 4.15-5:15
Wednesday 18th May

Connect Coffee Morning - Pre-school- 9:00-10:00 (Any money raised at the coffee morning will go
directly to pre-school. Alldonations greatly appreciated thank you!)

Thursday 19th May

9.05-10.00 - Foundation Stage: Come and share your child/ren’s learning—Forest School Session (in
classand outside) - please come to the school office after drop off and you will then be taken down
to class (furtherinformation to follow on Seesaw)

Year 5 Swimming

Girls Tag Rugby Club - Years 4,5 and 6 -3:20-4:20pm
Dance Club - Years1, 2,3 and 4 - 3:20-4:20pm
Friday 20th May

Ice cream Friday afterschool in the playground



Please check out the 'Signpost Support'pagein the 'Children's Wellbeing' section of the website for
details on forthcoming parent workshops that may be of interest to you: Signpost support foryour
child?. There are details on a fundaMENtal workshop that will be taking place on 16th June
"celebrating the place of menin children's mentalhealth" withJohn Peberdy.

There is a lot of differentinformation on the 'Wellness' section that we hope will help you if required
at anytime.

Please see below a couple of online safety guides from National Online Safety . The first guide is
aimed at parents with youngerchildren orsiblings. It has also been Mental Health Awareness Week
and the theme has been'loneliness'. We hope that one of these guides are useful foryou if required.

2http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/signpost support/595337
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For information on family activities taking place at the Norris Museum over the May/June half term
please go the news and events section of the website: Family Activities for May and June Half Term?

Half-Term
Squash Camp

Tuesday 31st May and Wednesday 1st June

55 and fun for juniors of all sges and abilities

at Hunts County Squash Club, Hemingford Pavilion

10:00 to 15:00

£30/person per day

Contact Rob to book your place:
Robertdadds@botmail. com or 07964868665

Lunchtime Resources - We are working hard to enhance our resources for the children to use at
lunchtime and have some exciting deliveries expected soon! Some children have asked for the
opportunity to dress up at lunchtime in their role play - If you have any unwanted dressing up

clothes that you no longer need at home, we would be very grateful of any donations. Please send
any donations in forthe attention of Mrs Parker. Many thanks foryoursupport.

3http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/family_activities_for_mayjune_half term/593365




